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12 April 2021 

Jon Chow 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd  
Melbourne VIC  
 
 

Dear Mr. Chow  

Voluntary Suspension Request  

We refer to the Voluntary Suspension granted to Candy Club Holdings Limited (Candy Club or Company) on 8 
April 2021. 

Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 17.2, the Company requests the further voluntary suspension of its securities from 
the commencement of trading on 12 April 2021. 

The Company provides the following information regarding this request: 

1. The Company requests a voluntary suspension as it requires additional time to finalise the 
announcement regarding the debt/equity investment in Candy Club. 

2. The Company requests that the suspension remain in place until the earlier of the commencement of 
normal trading on Wednesday, 14 April 2021, or until the release of an ASX announcement regarding 
the above matter. 

3. The event that will end the voluntary suspension is the announcement referred to in paragraph 2. 

The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension request should not be granted or of any 
other information necessary to inform the market about the voluntary suspension. 

Yours faithfully  

 
Justyn Stedwell 
Company Secretary  
On behalf of the Board of Directors 
Candy Club Holdings Limited  
 
 
 


